
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                        Circular No. 53-A/12/2021 
                                                     22 January, 2022 

To 
All Affiliated Units - AFI 
All Athletes - AFI 
 
Dear Sirs/Madam,  
 
Please refer to our earlier Circular No. 53-12/2021 dated December 9, 2021 
regarding long list of Asian Games scheduled to be held at Hangzhou, China from 
10 to 25 September 2022 which was to be sent to this office by 25th December 
2021.   
 
Please note that the last date of receipt of the above information has been 
extended upto 30th January 2022 and the required information must be sent in the 
attached format with valid passport copy (passport must be valid minimum upto 
30 April 2023) to AFI on rcbagga@indianathletics.in positively.  
 

Please note that information received after 30th January 2022 will not be accepted.  

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ravinder Chaudhry 
Secretary, AFI 


